
Grace letter, COP for Vasakronan 2016 

Dear UN Global Compact, 

For the last couple of year we’ve only submitted a COP witjh links to Swedish material. This year we 

have an English version of our GRI-report. However it is still being lay outed and not ready yet. 

We would therefore like to ask for another two weeks to complete our COP. 

 

Stockholm, 2016-05-26 

Kind regards, 

Anna Denell 

Head of CSR 

Vasakronan AB  


